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No. B.18011/5/2020-GAC                               Dated Aizawl, the 8th May, 2023 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

 

 

 

 This is to inform all the students of Govt. Aizawl College that Admit Card for 

MZU U.G. Examination can be collected from Establishment Office @ Mualpui 

Campus from 9th – 12th May, 2023 during office hours.  

 

 All students are informed to bring One (1) recent Passport Size photo on the day 

of collection of their Admit Cards. 

 

 

 

 

                Sd/-LALBIAKZUALA                
          Principal 

                         Govt. Aizawl College 

Memo No. B.18011/5/2020-GAC                          Dated Aizawl, the 8th May, 2023 
 

Copy to - 
1) All students for information 

2) Administrator, GAC Website 

3) Office File           (LALBIAKZUALA)                
                Principal 
                            Govt. Aizawl College 
 

 

 

mailto:aizawlcollege75@gmail.com

